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CITY OF CAPE TOWN
ISIXEKO SASEKAPA
STAD KAAPSTAD

Making progres: possible. Tagether,

MINUTE OF ROUND ROBIN EMAIL WITH SUBCOUNCIL 20 COUNCILLORS TO DISCUSS MURP
R2M FUNDING FOR THE 2020/21 FINACIAL YEAR — DATED 03 JUNE 2020

PRESENT:- Councillors - Sharon Cottle (Ward 58 Councillor), lan Iversen (Subcouncil 20
Chairperson and Ward 59 Councillor), Liz Brunette (Ward 62 Councillor), Penny East (Ward
71 Councillor), Kevin Southgate (Ward 72 Councillor) and Carol Bew (Ward 73 Councillor)

OFFICIAL:- Manager Subcouncil = R. White
Councillor Brunette proposed the following for consideration:-

1. R2m to be allocated toward Repairs and Maintenance of the Roads Infrastructure
in the Wynberg MURP Area.

The above proposal was SUPPORTED by all Councillors.
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